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June 21, 2012
The Honorable Patty Murray

Chairwoman

Veterans Affairs Committee

United States Senate

412 Russell Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-224-9575
Dear Chairwoman Murray:

The Fleet Reserve Association supports the “Women Veterans and Other Health Care Improvements Act” (S. 3313) that would end the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) ban on providing in vitro fertilization (IVF) services, establish child care programs at Vet Centers for women seeking counseling, and improve outreach to women veterans. 


Veterans with severe reproductive, urinary tract injuries, and spinal cord injuries often require specialized treatments and procedures like IVF. The Department of Defense (DoD) currently provides IVF services under the TRICARE program at no charge to service members severely wounded in combat, and your legislation would provide veterans with the same access.


The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue and stands ready to assist you in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).


Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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